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 If calling ask for: Barbara Lee 

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 27 March 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Senior Phase Update – March 2019 
 
Senior phase students received their latest reports today, along with a copy of the information that 
SQA currently hold for the subjects they are studying and their personalised exam timetable.   
Students have been asked to check their SQA information carefully and to let their class teachers 
and Miss Lee know if anything is incorrect.  The full SQA timetable can be viewed at 
www.sqa.org.uk/timetable   Please note: some exams take place on Friday afternoons and the 
May holiday weekend.    
 
Study leave for all S4-S6 pupils will run from Thursday, 25th April until Friday, 31st May 2019 
(inclusive).  Throughout this time, students must attend on the days when they have SQA exams.  
They may also attend supported study classes or come into school for support and advice from 
their teachers or to complete unfinished assessments.  Please note that students must wear full 
school uniform when they are in school.  Students who do not have timetabled exams will be 
invited to attend master classes to help them to prepare for their studies in the new session.  The 
timetable for our master classes and with the arrangements for our new S5 and S6 induction 
programme and our S6 Graduation will be confirmed after the spring break. 
 
Students have also received a copy of a booklet from SQA, which gives information about how to 
prepare for exams, what happens on exam days and results day and also gives a card for them to 
record their Scottish Candidate Number, which can be taken into the exam hall.  In addition, 
students have received a leaflet about signing up to receive their exam results by text message or 
email on exam results day (Tuesday, 6th August). 
 
We would also like to remind Senior Phase students who are studying for National 5, Higher and 
Advanced Higher exams that revision support is offered through our additional learning 
opportunities and our ‘Spring Break Study School’, which will run on Monday 1st, Tuesday 2nd and 
Wednesday 3rd April 2019.  Students have been encouraged to sign up for Spring Break Study 
School classes using this link: https://tinyurl.com/y6qtc3yk   

 
Please let me know if you have any questions about these arrangements. Thank you for your 
continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Barbara Lee, Depute Head Teacher 
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